
________________________________________ 
From: Duhr Lynda [DuhrLyndaR@JohnDeere.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2009 4:21 PM 
To: Schmidt, Chris 
Subject: Midvale Heights/Westmorland Neighborhood Plan 
 
Hello, 
I am a resident of the Midvale Heights neighborhood and was informed that 
the Midvale Heights/Westmorland Neighborhood Plan will be going to the 
Common Council for adoption tonight and wanted to send my support in favor 
of the plan. Thank you. 
Lynda Duhr 

 


